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01.04.2022

Dear Parent / Guardian

What a wonderful Spring Term we have had!  It has been wonderful welcoming parents
back into the school building for coffee mornings, family learning and presentation of
learning events.

Following the Easter break, we are looking forward to bringing back ‘Student Led
Conferences’ (SLC’s).  Refreshments will be located in the school hall during SLC’s and
Adele from TOGGS will be present with uniform on the Wednesday and Thursday
evenings.  If you haven’t scheduled an appointment with your child’s class teacher,
please do so.  Students have been critiquing their learning and reflecting upon their next
steps ready to share with you.

Just a few messages…

- During COVID, we used the school drive as a walkway for our one-way system.
As this is no longer needed, we are now asking that you use the path and avoid
the drive for safety reasons.  Occasionally we have deliveries or visitors using the
drive at start and finish times and this is becoming a safety concern with parents
and students walking on the drive.

- We have had parents and members of the community sharing concerns
regarding parking around the school grounds.  Please ensure you are parking
safely and also avoiding private parking spaces.  We have contacted the council
regarding the testing centre occupying Bridge Street car park; this will be closing
next month and they will then start to clear it later in the term, hopefully this will
support with drop off and collection times.

- Finally, we will continue to open the doors in a morning at 8:30am, however, we
will be returning to closing them at 8:45am so that we can start our crew sessions
on time.

Have a wonderful Easter break and we will see you on Tuesday 19th April for a fun
packed Summer Term!

Kind Regards
Kelly Overson


